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Dear Mr. Lawrence, s
It 1s kind of you o keep me posted, S

Wy camara store hus lossted the Bell and Howaell camers ard 1is hazeling Wit
with » wowan who susnds to trods out Suinks it i worth the prica of & new B
ono. A% acise polint he will pay her to: mush snd the camers will be mina. \

4 havo cuiplotad "Cownald In New Urlesns: CIA "hitewssh® and st on -
the other writing ot the seriss, Although I will goxvwhead with whas 1 plan
with the Zapruder~duplicate, I will not wsnt it to appear zhesd ol tha - P
pecper bock, which Is seveaal monihs off. ‘ »

Yhen I hsve muds the film I told you sbout, I wil) lat you kmnw
to sez 10 yuu sre interasued. Lo

Agsin, thenlnd '?guk/your courtsey, S

fincerely,
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PLAYBOY ° playboy building - 919 north michigan avenue
chicago, illinois 6061l - (312) michigan 2-1000

April 18, 1967

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Coq d'Or Press
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734

Dear Mr. Weisberg:
I have had our photo department tracing down the Bell and
Howell camera model you are seeking, but with no luck so far.

I will keep you posted.

I still don't know when I will be East, but will inform
you.

Cordially,

Michael Laprence
Senior Edito
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